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TRIBAL WHEG

We were first authorized to participate in the WI Tuition Program. It was then proposed and
passed that this program be funded with gaming funds and changed to the Tribal WHEG
Program. Under the tuition program, we were funded by money that other State institutions used
to fund all WI students. Now that we have an approximately $400,000.00 pot of money to share
with the College of Menominee students, we have limited amount of funds with an ever
increasing student population. This is the only fund that I can award to both Native American
and non-Native American students. Non-Native American students comprise about 30 percent
of our student population.

I have reviewed the last two years of awards to our students to determine the number of students
who were eligible but were not funded by the State of Wisconsin.

2002-03

RECEIVED FUNDING = 142 = $203,987.00

DID NOT RECEIVE FUNDING = 184 = 331,200.00 (Maximum Award)
2003-04

RECEIVED FUNDING = 129 = $184,454.00

DID NOT RECEIVE FUNDING = 183 = 329,400.00 (Maximum Award)
2004-05

RECEIVED FUNDING = 78 = $131,000.00

DID NOT RECEIVE FUNDING = 250 = 450,000.00



